
Freedom of Information Act 2000 – Christmas Market
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.
You asked:
1: How much your council has spent on Christmas/German markets each year for the past five years, listed individually.
Answer:
Only one (1) Christmas Market has been held in Leicester City Centre in the last 5 years, that was in 2017
No money was spent by the City Council for the event and approximately £2,300 was generated in income for the Council.

2: The name of the services hired.

A partially completed public realm space behind Leicester Market was hired out to FU Media, an events company based in the Council’s LCB Depot.  

3: If you have a Christmas/German market event this year and if it has faced a price increase or cancellation. If possible, but without going over the FOI limit of time and cost spent, any reasons given for price increase or cancellation.

We are not hosting a Christmas Market in 2019.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 
Information Governance & Risk Team

Leicester City Council

Legal Services

4th Floor, City Hall 
115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 


